
Music Service 
 

 
Dear Parents,  

I have been asked by the head of the EA Music Service to share a link with you to the EA Music 

Service website. This website has useful information for parents and there are also some 

resources for music service pupils.  

 

https://www.eani.org.uk/services/music-service 

 
I hope everyone is keeping well, 

 

Regards 

 

Patricia Watson 

https://www.eani.org.uk/services/music-service

